
 

 

 
 
6 December 2023 
 
 
The Owner/Occupier 
74 Garnet Road 
Westmere 
Auckland 1022  
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Update on new development at Notley Street, Westmere 
 
Kāinga Ora wrote has previously written to you to let you know that Auckland Council had granted resource 
consent for the redevelopment of our land at 28 Notley Street. As someone who has an interest in this site, we 
wanted to let you know that construction work has begun.  
 
Kāinga Ora has many properties where we have old homes sitting on under-utilised, large sections. Our 
intention is to better utilise these sections by building a greater variety of new, warm, healthy homes, designed 
to complement the local environment and meet the needs of today’s tenants. 
 
The redevelopment of these properties will see 3 warm, dry, modern homes. These will be made up of: 
 

▪ 2 x two-bedroom homes 
▪ 1 x three-bedroom homes 

 

For more information on this redevelopment, please visit our website at:  
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en_NZ/urban-development-and-public-housing/public-housing/public-housing-
developments/auckland-region/notley-street 
 
We will continue to keep people updated with progress here via emails to those on the database. If you have 
any questions or queries about the redevelopment, please get in touch via the contact details below. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing the brand-new housing that will start taking shape over the coming months.   

 
 
Hei konā mai  

 
 
 

Connie Ake 

Senior Stakeholder Relationship Manager 
Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities 
Email: centraleastakl.region@kaingaora.govt.nz 


